
 

 
February 24, 2025 

 
 

Public Notice 
 
The Town of Bowling Green Town Council will hold a special meeting at 
5:00 pm on Thursday, February 27, to receive the presentation of the 
FY22 financial audit. 
 
The meeting will be held at Town Hall at 117 Butler Street, Bowling Green, 
Virginia. 
 
For additional information, please contact India Adams-Jacobs, Town 
Manager/Clerk, at townmanager@townofbowlinggreen.com or 804-633- 
6212.  
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